
 

Construction Update: Temporary Grandville 

Avenue Closure 

Interested in following along with Village construction projects, as well as regional 

road construction projects? The Village of Gurnee provides an update of local 

projects on a periodic basis. You can also check out the Road Construction 

Updates webpage.  

 

 

Temporary Grandville Avenue Closure - Monday, July 

23rd, 2018 

 

Project Description 

A section of Grandville 

Avenue between 

Northwestern Avenue 

and the railroad tracks 

will be temporarily 

closed on Monday, 

July 23rd in order to 

facilitate the urgent 

replacement of an 

underground pipe. The 

closure will close 

access to the railroad 

crossing at US-41 and 

Grandville Avenue and will require closure of the on ramp during the 

construction period. Construction is anticipated to be completed within the day 

on Monday, weather permitting. 

 

The attached map highlights the detour during the closure. Please use the 

detour to Sunset Avenue during the closure period.  
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